




1 CORINTHIANS 15

3 For what I received I passed on to you
as of first importance: that Christ died
for our sins according to the Scriptures,
4 that he was buried, that he was raised
on the third day according to the
Scriptures, 5 and that he appeared to
Cephas, and then to the Twelve. 



1 CORINTHIANS 15

6 After that, he appeared to more than
five hundred of the brothers and sisters
at the same time, most of whom are still
living, though some have fallen asleep.





2 CORINTHIANS 5
(A NEW CREATION)

17 Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the
new creation has come: The old has
gone, the new is here! 



ROMANS 3
(TIME TRAVEL????? NOW???)

22 This righteousness is given through
faith in Jesus Christ to all who believe.
There is no difference between Jew and
Gentile, 23 for all have sinned and fall
short of the glory of God, 24 and all are
justified freely by his grace through the
redemption that came by Christ Jesus. 





ROMANS  8

Therefore, there is now no
condemnation for those who are in
Christ Jesus



2 CORINTHIANS 1

21 Now it is God who makes both us
and you stand firm in Christ. He
anointed us, 22 set his seal of
ownership on us, and put his Spirit in
our hearts as a deposit, guaranteeing
what is to come.



EPHESIANS 2

4 But because of his great love for us,
God, who is rich in mercy, 5 made us
alive with Christ even when we were
dead in transgressions—it is by grace
you have been saved. 6 And God raised
us up with Christ and seated us with
him in the heavenly realms in Christ 



EPHESIANS 2

Jesus, 7 in order that in the coming ages
he might show the incomparable riches
of his grace, expressed in his kindness
to us in Christ Jesus. 





ROMANS 1

18 The wrath of God is being revealed
from heaven against all the godlessness
and wickedness of people, who
suppress the truth by their wickedness,
19 since what may be known about God
is plain to them, because God has made
it plain to them.





2 CORINTHIANS 4

7 But we have this treasure in jars of
clay to show that this all-surpassing
power is from God and not from us. 8
We are hard pressed on every side, but
not crushed; perplexed, but not in
despair; 9 persecuted, but not
abandoned; struck down, but not
destroyed. 



2 CORINTHIANS 5:19

God was reconciling the
world to himself in Christ,
not counting people’s sins

against them






